
NOTICE OF PUBLIC 

LIQUOR HEARING 

  

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN to anyone wishing to comment on the application that 
Sandoval County Liquor Hearing Officer, David J. Heil, pursuant to § 60-6B-4D(1) NMSA 
1978 will hold a public hearing at the Sandoval County Government Center, located at 
1500 Idalia Road, Building D, Bernalillo, New Mexico, in the Sandoval County 
Commission Chambers, 3rd Floor, Room 3001 on Thursday, August 22, 2019 at 6:00 
p.m.. For the purpose of considering the application for a liquor license set fourth 
hereunder. 

NOTICE OF PERSONS WITH DISABILITIES: If you are an individual with a disability who 
is in need of a reader, amplifier, qualified sign language interpreter, or any other form of 
auxiliary aid or service to attend or participate in the hearing or meeting, please contact 
the County Manager’s office at 867-7500 at least one week prior to the meeting, or as 
soon as possible. 

Liquor License/Application: 1128558 
Applicant: Las Huertas Winery, LLC 
Doing Business As: Las Huertas Winery  
Proposed Location: 26 Camino De Los Pueblitos, Placitas, New Mexico 87043 
 
The applicant is seeking a Winegrower Liquor License, with on-premises consumption 
and package sales with patio service. 
 
David J. Heil  
July 8, 2019 
Liquor Hearing Officer  
 
 
 
 

 
  


